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News and Updates
Hello and welcome back to the summer term at
Handsworth Grange. We hope you all had a restful Easter
break. There will be lots of things happening here at
Handsworth  over this final term, and we can't wait to share
them with you.

I just want to take the time to remind you of a few things.

After listening to feedback from both parents and students,
mobile phones will be allowed in student bags during the
day. The same rules around the use of phones in school will
apply, phones must be in bags, they must be switched off,
they must not be in pockets and not visible during the day. If
phones are used in school, they will be removed and locked
in the main office until the end of the day; repeat cases of
this will result in parents having to come and collect the
phone.

There are two strike days coming up this half term,
Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May. Due to pupil
safety, only Y11 pupils and pupils identified by school will be
in school. We apologise for the inconvenience but thank
you for your continued support with this industrial action. 

Finally, please keep checking the school website, twitter and
keep and eye out on our Instagram for school updates and
celebrations.

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Annie-May Fisher & Ewan Roberts
Y8 – Emma Kaarby & Scarlett Peacock
Y9 -Jenade Bamford & Elizabeth Burgess
Y10 – Zeeyad Rahim & Rabi Donzo
Y11 – Jude Morrow & Xsawier Ondyczy
Congratulations! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R2
8R6
9R6
10R3
11R3
A fantastic achievement!

The wattendance Tutor groups last
week were:
7R3 92.6%
8R1 95%
9R2 91.3%
10R7 96.1%
11R3 91.5%
Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!

Dates for your diary 
Wednesday 26th April: Y10
Parent/Carer Evening 
Tuesday 23rd May: Y8 Parents
Evening/Carer Evening
Friday 26th May: Culture Day

TWITTER: @HGCSC
WEBSITE: HGCSC.CO.UK


